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GOURMET PANTRY 
 

 
 

This ever popular stall includes home canning, jam, 

jellies, chutneys, relishes, marmalades and other tasty 

treats to stock our GOURMET PANTRY stall.  

 

All contributions will be very welcome - for the last few 

years we have had a good response from our parishioners 

who produced a wide variety of product to sell. Let’s see 

if we can continue this tradition!!! 

 

Please remember that ALL canning must be in 

properly sealed jars and processed for food safety. If 

needed, we are able to store your canning contributions; 

they can be dropped off at the church office during office 

hours (please check the bulletin for times). 
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MYSTERY BOTTLES 
 

 
 

“Mystery Bottles” were a BIG hit at last year’s Holly 

Fair!! Please help us continue the success of this stall by 

donating products in bottles with the monetary value of a 

minimum of $5.00. Sample items could include (but 

certainly are not limited to): wines, cordials, sparkling 

fruit drinks, specialty oils (e.g. walnut, olive, avocado, 

sesame), fancy vinegars and sauces, bath products and 

lotions, etc. We request that you do not wrap your 

contributions - our conveners will prepare the bottles for 

sale. The goal is 60 bottles!! Can you help us meet the 

challenge????? Place your contributions in the basket on 

the narthex table. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: We are accepting donations for 

MYSTERY BOTTLES and home canning right away. 
 

HOLLY FAIR WILL BE HERE BEFORE YOU KNOW IT! 
 

For more information contact: 

Leslie Pedlow - email:  lesliepedlow@shaw.ca or  

call 250-656-6302 
or 

Sue Smith - email:  sueandjohn@shaw.ca or  

call 250-652-5392 
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